RENO CITY COUNCIL

PUBLIC COMMENT CARD

Thank you for participating. We know your time is valuable and we look forward to hearing your comments, ideas and questions. The Mayor and City Council request that all comments are expressed in a courteous manner. Public comment is limited to three minutes each. Comments should be addressed to the council as a whole, not an individual member.

NAME: HUDLY LOPEZ, REPO HOUSING AUTHOR ADDRESS: 1525 E. 94h St., Repo NV 89512 CONTACT PHONE: 775-329-3630 E-MAIL: hlopez @ repona. Org If you are representing someone, other than yourself, please indicate whom: Repo Housing Authority
□ WARD 1 □ WARD 2 □ WARD 3 □ WARD 4 □ WARD 5 □ OTHER
DO YOU WISH TO SPEAK? YES NO BIT
□ IN FAVOR □ IN OPPOSITION □ NO POSITION STATED - CONCERNED
COMMENTS:
□ PLEASE SIGN ME UP TO RECEIVE IMPORTANT NEWS AND INFORMATION ABOUT THE CITY OF RENO BY E-MAIL.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION AND PARTICIPATION